FILED 9/10/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 11026-2021
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

3 Public Service Commission

' CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ¢ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 10, 2021
TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Kaitlyn Daramola, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering A2 , ¢
Marissa Ramos, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Engineering 7€

RE: Docket No. 20210152-WU - Application for transfer of water facility to the City
of Ocala, and cancellation of Certificate No. 640-W, by GCP Fairfield Village,
LLC

Please file the attached email correspondence from F. Marshall Deterding, in the above
mentioned docket file.

KD/pz

Enclosure



From: Patti Zellner

To: Patti Zellner
Subject: Docket No. 20210152-WU (GCP Fairfield Village, LLC.)
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 6:58:14 AM

From: Marty Deterding <mdeterding@sfflaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:49 PM

To: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Kaitlyn Daramola <KDaramol@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210152-WS

Marissa

| agree the correct name has a comma. Please correct the application if you can or let me
know if | need to do anything

F. MARrsHALL DETERDING
Of Counsel
Sundstrom & Mindlin, LLP

2548 Blairstone Pines Drive
Tallahassee, Florida 32301
T: 850.877.6555

www.sfflaw.com

mdeterding@sfflaw.com

SUNDSTROM
& MINDLIN, LLp

Attorneys | Counselors

Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient, you must not review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this email or any
attachments to it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return mail or by telephone at (888)-
877-6555 and delete the original and all copies of this transmission, including any attachments. Thank you.

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2021 11:43 AM
To: Marty Deterding <mdeterding@sfflaw.com>
Cc: Kaitlyn Daramola <KDaramol@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Docket No. 20210152-WS

Hi Mr. Deterding,
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This email is in reference to the application recently filed for GCP Fairfield’s transfer to the
City of Ocala. The application references the Utility name as “GCP Fairfield Village LLC” our
Clerk’s office has record of the Utility name as “GCP Fairfield Village, LLC” (containing a
comma before LLC). Can you please confirm the correct name of the Utility?

Thank you,

Marissa Ramos

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
P: (850) 413-6473

F: (850) 413-6474





